
Lorry in bridge plunge fears 

EADT 23 February 2007 

EMERGENCY services are currently dealing with an accident where a lorry is balancing 

precariously over the edge of a bridge. 

 

The accident happened around 7.30pm on the Brent Eleigh road between Monks Eleigh and 

Sudbury close to the River Brett. 

A spokesman for Suffolk police said the Polish lorry had left the road while on the bridge and 

half of it was now hanging over the main support.  

He said the Environment Agency was called after it was discovered petrol was leaking into 

the river. 

The road is expected to be closed all weekend. 

 


